

Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. P. O. Box 1900

861 Redwood Square
Oakville ON L6J 5E3
Telephone: 905-825-9400
Fax: 905-825-5831
email: hydro@oakvillehydro.com

www.oakvillehydro.com

December 15, 2011

Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board, 2300 Yonge St. Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319 Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: OEB File No. EB-2011-0189

Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. Electricity Distribution Rate Application

On October 14, 2011 Ms. Lucy Ricci, Acting Chief Financial Officer and Vice President Corporate and Regulatory Affairs, filed an application on behalf of Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. ("Oakville Hydro") for an Order or Orders approving or fixing just and reasonable distribution rates and other charges, effective May 1, 2012.

This is to request that the applicant of record be changed to Mr. Jim Collins, Chief Financial Officer, Vice President Corporate and Regulatory Affairs. Mr. Collins' information is as follows:

PO Box 1900 861 Redwood Square Oakville, ON L6J 5E3 Telephone: 905-825-4425

E-mail: jcollings@oakvillehydro.com

Should there be any questions, please contact me at the number below.

Respectfully Submitted,

Maryante allos Maryanne Wilson

Manager, Regulatory Affairs

Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc.

861 Redwood Square

Oakville, ON L6J 5E3

Telephone: (905) 825-4422

Email: mwilson@oakvillehydro.com